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----------------
GetWInfo is a small
application that
enables you to you
choose any window or
sub-window, get
information about it
and send it window
messages. GetWInfo is
made mainly for
Windows programmers
and advanced Windows
users, though it can



be useful for
particular uses such
as finding a window
that has been moved
off the visible
desktop etc. For the
latest version of
GetWInfo visit: Latest
version history
available online:
Versions of GetWInfo
available from Delphi
2.0 up to version
Delphi XE6. Note: The
Free version of



GetWInfo is
distributed as a
Microsoft ActiveX
control. The control
is redistributable
under the terms of the
Microsoft Open Source
License.
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What's New in the GetWInfo?

GetWInfo is a small
application that
enables you to you
choose any window or
sub-window, get
information about it
and send it window
messages. GetWInfo is
made mainly for
Windows programmers
and advanced Windows
users, though it can
be useful for



particular uses such
as finding a window
that has been moved
off the visible
desktop etc. It can
open each window in
the system, or can
only get information
about windows that are
already open. It can
only get information
about windows on the
current desktop, but
can still provide some
useful information



about the other
desktops. It can also
open individual
windows from any open
application, or can
just open a window
from a selected text
file. It can also open
each sub-window in an
application. This
program is a Windows
standard tool which
can be used in any
application. GetWInfo
provides information



about the window that
is currently active,
but can give
information about any
window, and even about
windows that are
inactive or obscured.
It can give the
program name, the
program and the window
title, as well as the
size and position of
the window. It can
also be used to send
messages to windows,



such as Move,
Maximize, Restore,
Minimize, Maximize on
all, Minimize,
Maximize on all, and
Close. It can even
open any window you
choose from a text
file. Finally, it can
be used to get
information about each
window or sub-window,
get the active window,
or get the window of
the currently open



document. ==
Info/Usage ==



System Requirements:

OS: Windows 7 or later
Processor: 2.0 GHz
Processor or greater
RAM: 4 GB RAM or
greater Hard Disk: 10
GB free space or more
Game: Internet
connection is required
The download file is a
zip file. To unzip it,
you must have a file
archiver (such as
Winzip or 7-zip).
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